Contact: Janet Renaud Day Phone: 603-271-7808

Email address: jromane202@myfairpoint.net

June 1<sup>st</sup>, 2012

LEARN HOW TO ATTRACT WILDLIFE TO YOUR BACKYARD

GREENFIELD — Ever wondered why some people have lots of birds in their

backyard, and others don't? What are wildlife looking for when they are feeding or

looking for a home?

On Saturday, June 9<sup>th</sup>, a volunteer from the Speaking for Wildlife Program will

present "A Garden for Wildlife: Natural landscaping for a better backyard" from 11:00

a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the Stephenson Memorial Library in Greenfield.

The presentation, part of the *Speaking for Wildlife* Project, will highlight ways

that anyone can improve their landscaping and gardening practices to provide habitat for

different kinds of wildlife. You'll learn techniques to attract songbirds, mammals, hawks

and owls, and even mysterious amphibians such as red-backed salamanders to your

backyard.

This program is free and open to the public, but registration is requested. For

more information and to register, contact Stephenson Memorial Library at

stephensonlib@gmail.com.

The Speaking for Wildlife Project is a volunteer effort of UNH Cooperative

Extension. Support for the program comes from the NH Charitable Foundation, the

Davis Environmental Foundation, the NH Fish and Game Department, and the NH

Natural Heritage Bureau.

XXX